
Are you interested in having a direct
impact on students’ lives?

That’s our goal at CVCA. We are a discipleship environment in a biblical community that multiplies talents 
in an educational setting. However, a family’s CVCA tuition covers only 90% of the total CVCA experience, 
namely the portion that directly supports what we refer to as our “living curriculum,” the faculty and staff 
that pour into our students each day. The rest of the experience is not charged as tuition. It’s left as a very 
intentional need, called the CVCA Annual Fund, created to allow donors like you to come alongside the 
work God is doing here.

Why would we maintain that posture? Why would we position ourselves so that a cost gap exists between 
attainable tuition and the excellent experience that is CVCA? We believe that when the Lord moves through 
us to fulfill His purposes, we bear witness to His faithfulness. We get to participate in His Miracle of Grace.

THE ROYAL EVENING
On March 9, 2024, we will gather for the 25th Anniversary celebration of a community of giving known as 
The Royal Evening. It’s a time to lay our talent and treasure at the foot of the cross and see how God will use 
it to change lives for His Kingdom.

Your Royal Evening sponsorship is a vital component of the Annual Fund that, when combined with tuition 
dollars, supports our mission of Educating and Cultivating Servants For Christ. And when that happens, we 
can watch how the Lord works through lives in a Miracle of Grace.

We invite you to review and prayerfully consider your sponsorship level of The Royal Evening. Then, please 
complete our online donation form at cvcaroyals.org/royal-evening or return the enclosed donation form.

Thank you for supporting the students of Cuyahoga Valley Christian Academy and our mission of Educating 
and Cultivating Servants for Christ.

Feel free to contact us if you want to discuss your sponsorship or have any questions. We can’t wait to watch 
how God uses our efforts to impact lives through The Royal Evening!

For God’s Glory,
Kristin Nichols, Development Events Coordinator
330-929-0575, ext. 319
knichols@cvcaroyals.org
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